
Notice 

Date: 6.8.2024 
This is to inform all the members of Environmental Awareness Cell that an urgent meeting will be held tomorrow on 7th August 2024 in the Rector's Room at I 2 noon to discuss the recommendation of the Green Audit Team. The presence of all members is highly solicited. 

Copy to 

1. Dr. Partha Karok 
2. Prof. Subrata Biswas 
3. Prof. Mahfizur Rahman 

Dr. Arindarn Rana 

Convener 

Environment Awareness Cell 

City College, 

Kolkata- 700009 
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